



fyi-request-7882-79aa705b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear requester

Thank you for your request of 22 May 2018 to the Ministry of Education, for the following information:

A copy of Kete Book Four on Restorative Practice Conferences is requested.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

The consultations necessary to provide a response are such that I am extending deadline for responding to your request under section 15A(1)(b) of the Act. A response will now be provided on or before 18 July 2018. We will endeavour to provide a response before this date.

You have the right to refer this extension letter to an Ombudsman. You can do this by writing to the Office of the Ombudsman, at info@ombudsman.parliament.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Lorraine Monahan

Manager, Official and Parliamentary Information Government, Executive and Ministerial Services